
Lifelong Pet Health Care & Burlingame Road Animal Hospital Merger 

We are excited to share an important update about the future of your pet’s care. Lifelong Pet Health 

Care is joining forces with Burlingame Road Animal Hospital to bring even more resources, support, 

and compassionate care to you and your pets. 

Key Details 

• Effective Date: Starting September 13, 2025, all appointments will be held at Burlingame 

Road Animal Hospital. 

• New Location: 

Burlingame Road Animal Hospital 

3715 SW Burlingame Road 

Topeka, KS 66609 

• Phone Number: (785) 267-1012 

What This Means for You 

• Same Compassionate Care: You’ll continue to see a dedicated team that shares the same 

values and commitment to your pet’s well-being. 

• Seamless Records Transfer: All of your pet’s medical records will be securely transferred 

to Burlingame Road Animal Hospital, no action needed on your part. 

• Expanded Resources: The combined team will bring together expanded services and 

support for pets and their families. 

• Appointment Transition: If you have an appointment scheduled after September 13, it will 

automatically take place at Burlingame Road Animal Hospital. 

Questions? 

We’re here to help make this transition easy and positive for you and your pets. 

• Call us at (785) 267-1012with any questions or to schedule your next visit. 

• Visit Burlingame Road Animal Hospital to learn more about their services and team. 

Thank You for Trusting Us 

We are deeply grateful for your loyalty to Lifelong Pet Health Care over the years, and we’re excited 

to welcome you to this next chapter at Burlingame Road Animal Hospital. 

 


